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Rule 130
Enrique Calvet Chambon (ALDE)
Subject:	Senior Commission official and international secessionist strategy 
On 27 March 2018, El Mundo newspaper reported that, in the course of an investigation, the Guardia Civil had identified a series of emails according to which a director in the Commission’s Directorate-General for Economic Affairs had allegedly met in private with the Catalan Government’s then Secretary for the Economy, Pere Aragonés. This official recommended a change of strategy (‘the strategy should be based on more explanation of the judicial attacks that the Spanish State is carrying out and not so much on the economic damage Spain is doing’).
Officials must strictly respect the interests of the EU and not make statements contradicting the Commission’s official position that could moreover interfere in a matter of constitutional order internal to a Member State.
1.	This intervention by one of its senior officials could be detrimental to the Commission. Can the Commission clarify its position on these events and whether this senior official breached any of the obligations laid out in the EU Staff Regulations?
2.	Does the Commission intend to start an internal investigation to clarify whether there has been any rule breach or professional misconduct, and, if this is the case, take the appropriate disciplinary action?
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